
 

 

 Christmas at St Amand’s 2020      

 
 

As we are drawing closer to Christmas, this year’s festivities will 

be somewhat different, but we still want to treat the children.  

 

The successful fundraiser, our Christmas Market, cannot happen 

this year, which is a real shame for the children. However, we are 

still planning a visit from Santa and a gift for each class, Mrs 

Moss’s famous Christmas Dinner, a class party, and a few other 

surprises.  

 To raise some funds this year we thought we would organise a 

raffle with prizes, such as Christmas goodie bags and children’s 

prizes and a couple of dress down days.  

 Raffle tickets will be sent home on Friday 5th December to be 

returned to school by 10th Dec and will be drawn on 11th Dec  

(5 tickets @ £1.00 each, please ask for more if you need)  

 Dress down days are planned for the following dates with a  

£1 donation to school please.   

 27 November - Pyjama day – wear your favourite PJ’s to school   

 11th December – Christmas Jumper day  

 


